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Report on the 2005 Summer School  

This year’s summer school seemed to be designed to meet the requirements and demands of the participants thad had been expressed in reports as far as the curriculum is concerned. Thus, I would like to express my appreciation for the fact that participants were given more time and space for individual consultations with the research persons and that the research persons were willing to guide us through complex variety of our questions and doubts. Also, selection of the lecturers (research persons) and their presentations were perfect. Intelectually, I gained a lot and felt the need and inspiration to continue my research and interest in anthropology.

Furthermore, last year division between Romanian participants and all the rest has disappeared this year, what resulted in very fruiful and fascinating contacts. Personally, I feel that have made some good connections with some Romanians and on the overall basis I consider that fact to be a very meaningful and important. Also, the administrative staff proved to be really efficient and always willing to help.

One drawback that I have noticed was another division somehow happening during the summer school – particularly observable in the evenings, the division between the professors  and the participants. While during the day there was a substantial cooperation between the two parties, in the evenings socialization was difficult as the lecturers were seated separately.

As to the living conditions, they have deteriorated this year visibly (i.e. in Sibiu, not in Cluj, the Colibri motel is a very nice and comfortable place to stay).

All in all, I am of the opinion that this year summer school was organized quite well and for me it was a very inspiring time.

